From: Walsh, Jennifer

To: TeampNI

Cc:

Subject: FW: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 - APP/X5210/W/16/3153454
Date: 25 August 2016 16:32:05

Dear Karen

Thank you for your comments on this appeal. | am forwarding your email to the
Planning Inspectorate as all comments on this appeal must be sent directly to the
Planning Inspector rather than the Council at this stage.

Kind regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

From: Karen Katz

Sent: 25 August 2016 16:30

To: Walsh, Jennifer

Subject: Mansfield Bowling Club NW5 - 2015/1444/P

35 Laurier Road
Dear Ms Walsh

We are writing in response to the proposed planning application on the site of
the Mansfield Bowling club.

The site is designated for leisure use and we urge Camden to respect this
status. These areas are the life blood for the local community and need to
protected for the future benefit of the public. There is a huge demand for
sporting activities in the area so there would seem to be no reason why the
site shouldn’t be protected. It was a gift by Burdett-Coutts and should benefit
the local community.

All the best
Karen Katz and David Alberts
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